From: Kang, Anne
To: Kang, Anne HLTH:EX
Subject: Accepted: FPT Ministers Responsible for Seniors Meeting: Pre-brief
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From: Kang, Anne
To: Kang, Anne HLTH:EX
Subject: Accepted: Meet with Health MA
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From: Kang, Anne
To: Yeunq, Lucinda HLTH:EX
Subject: Accepted: Meeting with Anne
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From: Lucinda.Yeung@gov.bc.ca on behalf of Kang. Anne HLTH:EX

To: Kang. Anne; Yeunq, Lucinda HLTH:EX
Subject: CMA pre-briefing

Start: May 21, 2019 4:30:00 PM

End: May 21, 2019 6:15:00 PM

Location: Tupper Room

Attachments: image001.png

image002.png
image003.png
image004.png
image005.png
image006.png

They aim to begin at 4:30 pm, but will wait for attendees to arrive a little before beginning.
Presentation portion 30 — 40 minutes, then networking reception

Representatives from New Brunswick, Doctors of Nova Scotia will also present

From: Peyrow, Azin <Azin.Peyrow@cma.ca <mailto:Azin.Peyrow@cma.ca> >

Sent: May 14, 2019 8:01 AM

To: Heinze, Laura R HLTH:EX <Laura.Heinze@gov.bc.ca <mailto:Laura.Heinze(@gov.be.ca> >
Cc: Bouchard, Caroline <Caroline. Bouchard@cma.ca <mailto:Caroline. Bouchard(@cma.ca> >
Subject: Invite: CMA special briefing, FPT seniors ministerial in Charlottetown May 21

Dear Laura

I'm writing to flag the CMA's invitation for Minister Dix to attend a special briefing on seniors care in advance of the FPT Ministers Responsible for
Seniors meeting on May 21 in Charlattetown from 4:30pm to 6:15pm.

As part of the special briefing, Ipsos will provide an embargo presentation on the seniors-specific findings of national polling on health. In addition,
CMA and Atlantic provincial medical associations will provide perspectives on seniors care. We will host a reception with national and local medical
leaders.

All Ministers and their staff are invited to this special briefing and reception.

We welcome hearing back on Minister Dix’s availability. If Minister Dix will not be at this particular meeting, [ would welcome being redirected to the
appropriate official!

Thanks in advance.

Best

Azin

Azin M. Peyrow
Director, Provincial/Territorial & Municipal Collaboration

Directrice, Collaboration provineiale, territoriale et municipale

613-314-2680
cma.ca | ame.ca

<https://twitter.com/CMA_Docs> <https://www.facebook.com/CanadianMedical Association> <https://www linkedin.com/company/canadian-
medical-association> <https://www.youtube.com/user/CanadianMedical Assoc> <https://www. instagram.com/cma_docs/>

<http://www.cma.ca/>
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From: Kang, Anne
To: Kang, Anne HLTH:EX
Subject: Declined: Meet with Health MA
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From: Kang.MLA, Anne

To: Kang, Anne HLTH:EX; Yeung, Lucinda HLTH:EX

Subject: FW: Invitation for Ms. Anne Kang - Legion Veterans Village Groundbreaking Thurs. May 23, 2019
Date: May 6, 2019 6:25:00 PM

Attachments: LVV Media Fact Sheet Mar212019.pdf

ATT00001.htm
ATT00002.htm
ATTO00003.htm
unknown.png

ATT00004.htm

FYI:
Warm Regards,
Anne Kang

From: Yvonne Chiang s.22

Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 12:26 PM

To: Kang.MLA, Anne

Subject: Invitation for Ms. Anne Kang - Legion Veterans Village Groundbreaking Thurs. May 23, 2019
April 29, 2019

Ms. Anne Kang

Parliamentary Secretary for Seniors
Parliament Buildings

Victoria, BC V8V 1X4

Dear Ms. Kang,

On behalf of the Whalley Legion Branch 229 and the Royal Canadian Legion BC/Yukon
Command, I would like to cordially invite you to join us for the official groundbreaking event
for our Legion Veterans Village project.

The Legion Veterans Village groundbreaking event will take place Thursday, May 23,
2019 at our Whalley Legion Branch 229 location, 13525 106 Ave., Surrey, British
Columbia from 10:30 a.m. to 1 p.m. The event will commence with a parade march around
the neighbourhood by our Legion members, community organizations and cadets, a formal
speech presentation, and culminate with an invite-only reception at the Ukrainian Orthodox
Cultural Centre (10765 135a St, Surrey). Media will also be invited to this groundbreaking
event.

The $112-million two-phase Legion Veterans Village project will be Canada’s first Centre of
Excellence for Veterans and First Responders focusing on post-traumatic stress disorder
(PTSD) and mental health. Phase one includes a twenty-storey centrepiece, mixed-use
building inspired by the forms of the Canadian National Vimy Memorial in France. This
building will feature the Centre of Excellence and the Innovation Centre for Rehabilitation,
offering clinical rehabilitation services, research and the delivery of health care programs,
services and trauma counseling for PTSD and mental health.

It will also house a new 10,500 square-foot, state-of-the-art facility for the Whalley Legion
Branch 229, as well as 148 market housing units, and 48 affordable housing units for veterans
and their families. The second phase, and complement to the Veterans building, is a new
twenty-six storey building that consists of 325 market housing units.

Led by the BC/Yukon Command of the Royal Canadian Legion, together with our Whalley
Legion Branch 229 and the Lark Group in Surrey B.C., this unique multi-purpose facility is
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envisioned to be the first of many such projects across Canada. This innovative project is
positioned to change the current standards of care for veterans, first responders and citizens in
the Canadian communities it serves. Our goal is to meet the critical needs of our valuable
veterans and first responders, providing them with the programs and services that will help
them heal and recover.

The Legion Veterans Village will be a major step forward in providing:

o Centre of Excellence in PTSD and Mental Health: The project includes integrated
support facilities and services with core clinical and research components, including
mixed medical services and an Innovation Centre for Rehabilitation;

o Transitional housing and crisis support facilities for veterans and first responders;
» Affordable and Rental Housing: 48 units of social and affordable housing through BC
Housing to serve the local community as well as veterans, first responders, and their

families;

e Legion & Multi-Cultural Community Spaces: A new 10,500 sq. ft. Whalley Legion
facility, cadet training hall, coffee shop/restaurant and multi-cultural community space —
creating a true village and community of care.

A key priority will be the integrated delivery of a continuum of programs and services for
veterans and first responders, and will also contribute training and research towards new
practices, interventions and technologies in engineering, robotics, exoskeletons, and
advancements in neuroscience, etc.

The construction for the Legion Veterans Village will commence this summer, following our
groundbreaking event, with completion slated for spring 2022.

The Whalley legion has been serving the community at this location since 1960. We are
excited to see this monumental project as a legacy for our branch, as well as a symbol of what
a future, modern Legion can mean to veterans, first responders and our communities.

We hope that you can join us at our groundbreaking event as we celebrate and usher in the

next era for the Legion.

Yours sincerely,

Anthony Moore, KStG

President, Whalley Legion Branch 229
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From: Kang.MLA, Anne

To: Yeung. Lucinda HLTH:EX; Kang. Anne HLTH:EX
Subject: FW: letter from concerned senior citizens
Date: May 6, 2019 6:19:00 PM

Attachments: image001.png

Letter to Anne Kang - HHC proposed site.pdf

Hi Lucinda,

Our office received this letter from a concerned senior’s citizen who is deaf. | am forwarding this for
your information. It appears that Minter Dix was also CC'd.

Warm Regards,

Anne Kang ©

From: Robie 522

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 7:22 AM

To: Kang.MLA, Anne

Cc: Dix.MLA, Adrian ; Minister, HLTH L HLTH:EX ; vincent

Subject: Re: letter from concerned senior citizens

good morhning felix...

please re-read the email. it was nothing to do with the event itself or future
events, but the letter attached. i am re-attaching the letter. it would be
appreciative if ms. kang could personally read the letter.

thank you.

robie

From: "Anne Kang" <Anne.Kang.MLA@leg.bc.ca>

To: "Robie Scholefield"s.22
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 5:01:07 PM
Subject: RE: letter from concerned senior citizens

Dear Robie,

Apologies in delay response. And thank you for your invitation.

Unfortunately, due to scheduling conflict, MLA Anne Kang could not attend this wonderful
event.

We wish you had a great and successful event.

For future event, if you are inviting Anne Kang as the Parliamentary Secretary for Seniors,

please do not hesitate to send the invitation to HLTH.Minister@gov.bc.ca.

Thank you again for the invitation. And please do not hesitate to contact us for any future

events.

Felix Liang

Constituency Assistant for

Anne Kang, MLA Burnaby-Deer Lake

T: 604-775-0565 F: 604-775-2550

A: 105-6411 Nelson Ave, Burnaby BC, V5H 4H3
E: anne.kang.mla(@leg.bc.ca

é LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and protected by legal privilege. If you are not the
intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this e-mail and any attachments is prohibited.
If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact us immediately by return e-mail and delete this copy from your
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system. Thank you.

From: Robie [8.22

Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 11:44 AM

To: Kang.MLA, Anne <Anne.Kang MLA®@Ileg.bc.ca>

Cc: Dix.MLA, Adrian <Adrian.Dix. MLA®@|eg.bc.ca>; Minister, HLTH L HLTH:EX
<HLTH.Minister@gov.bc.ca>; Mackenzie, Isobel HLTH:EX <|sobel.Mackenzie@gov.bc.ca>;
vincent <s.22

Subject: letter from concerned senior citizens

hi ms. kang...

vincent kennedy and i are members of the council of advisors for the
office of the seniors advocacy. there will be coa meetings at the
vancouver airport marriott hotel (7571 westminster highway, richmond) on
april 26th friday from 3 pm to 5:30 pm and 27th saturday from 8:45 am
to 3:30 pm.

we have composed a letter to your attention, please find it attached. we
would appreciate it very much if you could come and meet us at the hotel
lobby to discuss briefly the attached letter during the meeting. there will
be an interpreter available for our face-to-face meeting.

we hope you can make it at this short notice.

thank you for your time on this matter.

have a great day!

on behalf of the Concerned Deaf Senior Citizens of MVDR and
Abbotsford

robie scholefield
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Kang, Gurbrinder
Subject: Lunch 12:15pm
Date: May 30, 2019 11:52:41 AM

Hi Gurbrinder,

s.22

Thanks!
Anne

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Beqq. Garry; Routledge. Janet
Subject: Maybe late to Caucus this morning
Date: May 7, 2019 9:05:15 AM

Hi Garry and Janet,

I am at .22 Most likely, timing won’t be an issue. Just in case, | wanted
you to know where I am and excuse my tardiness if any.

Thanks,
Anne

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Tsang. Robin O FIN:EX; Kang, Gurbrinder
Subject: Re: eBinder update
Date: May 31, 2019 11:00:35 PM

June 4th at 11am please:)
In Victoria.

Thanks!
Anne

Sent from my iPhone

On May 31, 2019, at 9:39 PM, Tsang, Robin FIN:EX <Robin.Tsang(@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi All:
Cabinet Operations is migrating the eBinder documents for Cabinet Committees to a
new server. As a result, it will require to update the settings on your CABOPS issued
The update is required to be done on the iPad by a PREM Tech member in person. We
would like to schedule a time with you, if possible, on one of the below available dates.
e Anytime in the Victoria Parliament Building; OR
e At VCO (999 Canada Place) on the following dates: June 3, 4, 11, 12, 13
Please don’t hesitate to let us know if any questions.
Thanks,

Robin Tsang - system Analyst, PREM Tech Support

Ministry of Finance, Corporate Services, Information Management Branch

Supporting Finance, Office of the Premier and various agencies, boards and commissions
PREM Tech Support Phone: 250-953-5151; E-mail: PREM.Tech@victorial.gov.bc.ca
Cell:(250)508-0872 Fax:(250)356-1494

This email, including any attachments, may include confidential information and may be protected by law. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify me immediately and delete the message, including any
attachments, without disclosing or using it.
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Kang.MLA, Anne
Subject: Re: EVENT: Invitation to attend BC Pharmacy Awards Gala May 11
Date: May 4, 2019 10:27:23 PM

This is a really long event. The invitation letter said that they will provide more details if we
call them. I would like to know the details before making my decisions.

Similar to many events, I would like to know when I should best arrive, if I would be invited
to speak, and since Dr Low is from my constituency, would I be helping to present the award.

s.13

Let’s chat more.
Anne
Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 24, 2019, at 4:16 PM, Kang. MLA, Anne <Anne.Kang. MLA@leg.bc.ca> wrote:

Organization: BC Pharmacy Association

Event: Pharmacy Excellence Awards Gala

Date: May 11, 2019

Time: 5:45 pm to 9:30 pm

Location: Hyatt Regency Vancouver

BC Pharmacy Association invites you to our Pharmacy Excellence Awards Gala. Dr. Alan
Low, a Burnaby-Deer Lake constituent will be recognized for his innovative work in
pharmacy. This event is not in our riding.

From: Angie Gaddy (BCPhA) [mailto:angie.gaddy@bcpharmacy.ca]

Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2019 4:09 PM

To: Kang.MLA, Anne <Anne.Kang. MLA@|eg.bc.ca>

Cc: Devyani Basoodetsing (BCPhA) <devyani.basoodetsing@bcpharmacy.ca>
Subject: Invitation to attend BC Pharmacy Awards Gala May 11

Thursday, April 18, 2019

Anne Kang

Burnaby-Deer Lake

105-6411 Nelson Ave

Burnaby BC V5SH 4C3

Dear Ms. Kang,

The BC Pharmacy Association invites you to our Pharmacy Excellence Awards Gala,
which takes place on May 11, 2019 between 5:45 pm to 9:30 pm at the Hyatt Regency
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Vancouver.

Each year, this gala recognizes the achievements of British Columbia’s pharmacists
making an impact to patients and B.C. communities. The gala is attended by hundreds
of pharmacists and health-care professionals whose mission is to improve the quality of
care in the province.

Burnaby-Deer Lake constituent Dr. Alan Low, Primary Care Pharmacist and
Pharmacy Lead at BioPro Biologics, will be recognized for his innovative work in
pharmacy.

Given health is a priority for legislators in the province, we think this would be a great
event for you to learn first-hand how pharmacists work to promote high-quality patient
care for British Columbians.

The BC Pharmacy Association will be handling the official Media Release
announcement. The award recipients will be announced in the evening at the Awards
Gala on May 11. We will not be making the winners know publicly until that evening on
social media.

The BC Pharmacy Association represents more than 3,200 dedicated and highly-trained
community pharmacists to provide much needed therapies and services to patients
throughout B.C. We play a critical role in improving access to better and more efficient
services and seek ways in which to respond to the ever-growing demands on the
primary care system.

Devyani Basoodetsing, Executive Assistant to the CEO and Board, will reach out to you
and your staff to provide more information and to discuss this invitation. She can be
reached at devyani.basoodetsing@bcpharmacy.ca or by phone at (604) 269-2884.

We look forward to your attendance at our Awards Gala.

Sincerely,

Angie Gaddy

Director of Communications

BC Pharmacy Association

Suite 430 - 1200 W. 73" Avenue
Vancouver, BC V6P 6G5

(604) 269-2863 (office)

(604) 542-3251 (cell)
1-800-663-2840 ext. 2863 (toll free)
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Kang, Gurbrinder

Subject: Re: Health update

Date: May 8, 2019 11:13:11 AM
5.22

Anne

Sent from my iPhone

> On May 8, 2019, at 9:48 AM, Kang, Gurbrinder <Gurbrinder. Kang@leg.bc.ca> wrote:
=
~8.22
=
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Kang, Anne
> Sent: May-08-19 9:46 AM
> To: Kang, Gurbrinder <Gurbrinder.Kang(@leg.bc.ca>
> Subject: Health update
=
=
> Morning, Gurbrinder,
=
s.22

=

> Thanks for helping me out through the day. Gurbrinder!
=

> Anne

=

=

> Sent from my iPhone

Page 16 of 49 HTH-2019-94209



From: Kang, Anne

To: Mike Old
Subject: Re: HEU event May 31
Date: May 10, 2019 2:33:43 PM

Sure! Call anytime.
778-892-8824
Anne

Sent from my iPhone

On May 10, 2019, at 1:50 PM, Mike Old <oldm@heu.org> wrote:

Hi Anne...

Do you have time for a quick chat?

...mike
kekkkeckokckkkekkckckkkekckkkkekkkkkkkkk ki k
Mike Old

Coordinator Policy and Planning
Hospital Employees' Union

British Columbia, Canada
T/604.438.5000 F/604.739.1510

skype/ mike_old Web/ www.heu.org

3 ok 3k ok o ok ok ok ok ok ok ok ok sk ok ok ok ok ok ok ok sk ke ok ke ke ok sk ok ke sk ok
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Liang, Felix

Subject: RE: Invitation from 3rd International Conference of Traditional Medicine on Health and Wellness
Date: May 7, 2019 6:13:00 PM

no

From: Liang, Felix

Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2019 6:10 PM

To: Kang, Anne

Subject: RE: Invitation from 3rd International Conference of Traditional Medicine on Health and
Wellness

Hi Anne,

Other than a Congratulatory Letter, any other actions should | perform?

Felix

From: Kang.MLA, Anne

Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2019 5:09 PM

To: Lyren Chiu €-22 Liang, Felix <Felix.Liang@leg.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: Invitation from 3rd International Conference of Traditional Medicine on Health and
Wellness

Hi Lyren,

Thank you for your kind invitation. Unfortunatelys-22

will not be able to attend this very special event.

However, | recognize how important this event is and | would like to show my support. | will provide
a Congratulatory Letter to you by the end of next week.

Once again, thank you for all the wonderful work you are doing and contributing to the TCM

community.

PS: In the future, please uses-17 for our correspondences. Please delete
anne.kang@burnaby.bc.ca. As well,$-22 is not my work email.
Warm regards,

Anne Kang

From: Lyren Chiu £22

Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 10:17 AM

To: Kang.MLA, Anne <Anne.Kang. MLA@leg.bc.ca>; anne.kang@burnaby.ca
Cc:s.22

Subject: re: Invitation from 3rd International Conference of Traditional Medicine on Health and
Wellness

Dear Honourable MLA, Parliamentary Secretary for Seniors, Anne Kang:

You are cordially invited as a Special Adviser and a Distinguished Guest of "The 3rd
International Conference of Traditional Medicines on Health and Wellness (ICTMHW)" on
August 24, 2019, 11 am, at Vancouver Metrotown Hilton Hotel (603 McKay Ave, Burnaby).
We would be very grateful if we could receive a Letter of Congratulation from you by June 30,
2019. Please R.S.V.P. to Vice Chair of the Steering Committee, Dr. Lyren Chiu by email:
.22 by August 9, 2019. You may visit the conference website
www.ictmhw.com for detailed information. Please find the invitation in the attached

We look forward to seeing you in the Conference.
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Sincerely yours
Dr. Lyren Chiu, PhD, MSN, RN
Vice Chair, Steering Committee of the 3rd ICTMHW
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Yeunq. Lucinda HLTH:EX

Ce: Kang. Anne HLTH:EX

Subject: Re: Invite: CMA special briefing, FPT seniors ministerial in Charlottetown May 21
Date: May 20, 2019 9:45:48 PM

Attachments: image001.png

image002.png
image003.png
image004.png
image005.png
image006.png

Yes, I would like to participate in this opportunity.
Anne
Sent from my iPhone

On May 20, 2019, at 11:39 PM, Yeung, Lucinda HLTH:EX <Lucinda.Yeung(@gov.bc.ca>
wrote:

Hi Anne,

Apologies for the delay. Are you interested in attending the below presentation and
reception offered by the Canadian Medical Association? It is not officially part of the
agenda, but they are organizing this event.

The FPT social event begins at 6pm. If you are interested I'll call the organizer
tomorrow morning to confirm the location so we can play being back at hotel for 6.
Let me know :)

Lucinda

From: Peyrow, Azin <Azin.Peyrow@cma.ca>

Sent: May 14, 2019 8:01 AM

To: Heinze, Laura R HLTH:EX <Laura.Heinze@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Bouchard, Caroline <Caroline.Bouchard@cma.ca>

Subject: Invite: CMA special briefing, FPT seniors ministerial in Charlottetown May 21
Dear Laura

I'm writing to flag the CMA's invitation for Minister Dix to attend a special briefing on

seniors care in advance of the FPT Ministers Responsible for Seniors meeting on May
21 in Charlottetown from 4:30pm to 6:15pm.

As part of the special briefing, Ipsos will provide an embargo presentation on the
seniors-specific findings of national polling on health. In addition, CMA and Atlantic
provincial medical associations will provide perspectives on seniors care. We will host a
reception with national and local medical leaders.

All Ministers and their staff are invited to this special briefing and reception.

We welcome hearing back on Minister Dix’s availability. If Minister Dix will not be at
this particular meeting, | would welcome being redirected to the appropriate officiall

Thanks in advance.

Best
Azin
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Azin M. Peyrow
Director, Provincial/Territorial & Municipal Collaboration
Directrice, Collaboration provinciale, territoriale et municipale

613-314-2680
cma.ca | amc.ca

NOTICE: This message was intended for a specific recipient(s) and may be confidential.
Please notify the sender if you have received this message in error.

AVIS : Le présent message est destiné a un/des récipiendaire(s) particulier(s) et peut

étre confidentiel. Si vous avez recu ce message par erreur, veuillez en aviser
I'expéditeur.
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Moezin Balog

Subject: RE: KIT

Date: May 28, 2019 2:25:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Hi Moe,

Happy sunny day! How are you?

My apologies for the cancelation last time. | know | passed your email and correspondence to my
Constituency Assistant for coordination of meeting.

But, | thought it would be faster if | reconnected with you. Are you free the first week of June? Can you
give me three preferred times?

Warm regards,

Anne

From: Moezin Baloo [mailto:mbaloo@bcchiro.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 11:24 AM

To: Kang, Anne

Subject: Re: KIT

Anne Kang

MLA, Burnaby-Deer Lake

Dear Anne,

Thanks so much for attending the BCCA luncheon at the Empress Hotel on Tuesday.

It was great to finally meet you knowing that we both work out of the same building in Burnaby!
If there are any Friday afternoons in May or June that might work for you to connect at the 6411
Nelson building, please let me know. Can meet on other days if that suits your schedule better.
p.s. - thanks for being such a great sport on Tuesday -- have attached some photos.

Best regards,

Moe

Moe Baloo, BSc, DC, MHA

Professional Affairs Advisor

#125 — 3751 Shell Road, Richmond, BC, V6X 2W2
Phone: (604) 270-1332 | Toll free: 1 (866) 256-1474

British Columbia
Chiropractic
Association
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From: Kang, Anne$-17
Sent: April 9, 2019 12:54 PM

To: Moezin Baloo
Subject: KIT

Page 23 of 49 HTH-2019-94209



From: Kang, Anne

To: Chung. Apollo
Subject: Re: Meeting request from BC's Credit Unions
Date: May 20, 2019 9:50:17 PM

Sure I can meet with them. 522
am back in the constituency.

As for May 28, 6pm, it’s a Tuesday, which is a caucus meeting night. I will be unable to
attend their reception. Please send regrets.

Anne
Sent from my iPhone

On May 20, 2019, at 11:49 PM, Chung, Apollo <Apollo.Chung@leg.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi Anne.

The BC credit union would like to meet with you at the office. Are you
interested?

Apollo
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Morgan Paulgaard <mpaulgaard(@ccua.com>
Date: May 20, 2019 at 7:17:27 PM PDT

To: "anne kang.mla@leg.bc.ca" <anne.kang.mla@l .ca>
Subject: Re: Meeting request from BC’s Credit Unions

Dear Ms. Kang,

| am hoping to follow up regarding our meeting request sent on May
14,

We would be delighted for you to meet a small group of credit union
advocates on May 29. Please let me know if you are available.

Further, we are pleased to invite you to our reception at The Union
Club of British Columbia on May 28. Please see attached for our
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invitation banner.

Date: Tuesday, May 28

Time: 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Location: The Union Club of British Columbia, 805 Gordon St.
Appetizers and refreshments will be available.

Please note that we encourage MLAs and staff to please RSVP by the
22nd, so we can make name tags available.

Thank you,

Morgan Paulgaard
Policy Analyst
Government Relations
T8.22

Canadian Credit Union Association
1441 Creekside Drive

Vancouver, BC V6] 457
B3| Y| Y|
| | 8
ccua.com
This is a private, confidential message and may be privileged. It is intended only for the person(s) to whom it is addressed.

Any other distribution, copying or disclosure of it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error,
please contact us by reply email or by telephone at the number listed above.

From: Morgan Paulgaard
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 2:11 PM

To: anne.kang.mla@leg.bc.ca
Subject: Meeting request from BC’s Credit Unions

Dear Ms. Kang,

On behalf of Mr. Henry Han, Regional Director of BC for the Canadian
Credit Union Association (CCUA), please find the attached meeting
request.

We would be delighted for you to meet with a small group of credit union
advocates on May 29.

We ask that your staff kindly advise by email or by phone at (613) 345-
2174 to confirm your availability. We look forward to hearing from you.
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Sincerely,

Morgan Paulgaard
Policy Analyst
Government Relations
T .22

Canadian Credit Union Association
1441 Creekside Drive

Vancouver, BC V6] 457
H a8 8
ccua.com

This is a private, confidential message and may be privileged. It is intended only for the person(s) to whom it is addressed.
Any other distribution, copying or disclosure of it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error,
please contact us by reply email or by telephone at the number listed above.

<2019_BCAdvocacyDay_Reception_elnvite(600x200).png>

<(05-14-19-BCAD_Anne Kang.pdf>
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Chung. Apollo

Subject: Re: Meeting Request RE: Wrongful Death Legislation
Date: May 22, 2019 10:42:03 AM

Sure

Anne

Sent from my iPhone

On May 22, 2019, at 2:29 PM, Chung, Apollo <Apollo.Chung(@leg.bc.ca> wrote:

Hey Anne

Are you interested in meeting with the trail lawyers association. I know the main
lobbyist TODD well.

s.22

Thanks
Apollo

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Todd Hauptman <Todd@tlabc.org>

Date: May 22, 2019 at 9:07:00 AM PDT

To: "Anne Kang " <anne kang MILLA@leg.bc.ca>

Subject: FW: Meeting Request RE: Wrongful Death Legislation

Good Morning!

I am following up with the email below about scheduling a meeting. Look
forward to hearing from you when you have a moment.

Todd Hauptman

Public Affairs Director

Direct Line: 604-696-6519

TRIAL LAWYERS ASSOCIATION of BRITISH COLUMBIA
1111-1100 Melville Street, Vancouver BC V6E 4A6
T: 604-682-5343 (Toll Free: 1-888-558-5222)

Website: www.tlabc.org Email: todd@tlabc.org
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This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to which it is addressed, and may contain
confidential, personal, and or privileged information. Please contact us immediately if you are not
the intended recipient of this communication, and do not copy, distribute, or take action relying on
it. Any communication received in error, or subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed.

From: Todd Hauptman

Sent: Monday, May 06, 2019 11:51 AM

To: Anne Kang <anne.kang. MLA@leg.bc.ca>

Subject: Meeting Request RE: Wrongful Death Legislation

Good Afternoon,

My name is Todd Hauptman and | am the Public Affairs Director of the
Trial Lawyers Association of BC.

| am writing to request a 30-minute meeting sometime in June or July
between yourself and our team, including a person impacted by the lack
of wrongful death legislation in BC and myself. Please find attached a
briefing note on the need for wrongful death legislation. We would like to
focus our conversation on this issue. For your information, we met in
March with Attorney General David Eby and discussed this issue along
with all of our core issues. We would like to meet with you to build a
relationship with you.

The Trial Lawyers Association of British Columbia (TLABC) is a nonprofit
that represents in excess of 1500 legal professionals across this province.
Our members practice in areas that include commercial, criminal, family
and personal injury. TLABC is committed to promoting the rights of

individuals in this province and access to justice for all.

For further information on the association, please do not hesitate to
contact me or visit our website: www.tlabc.org

We look forward to hearing from you. Thank you kindly for this
consideration.

Todd Hauptman

Public Affairs Director

Direct Line: 604-696-6519

TRIAL LAWYERS ASSOCIATION of BRITISH COLUMBIA
1111-1100 Melville Street, Vancouver BC V6E 4A6
T: 604-682-5343 (Toll Free: 1-888-558-5222)

Website: www.tlabc.org Email: todd@tlabc.org

This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to which it is addressed, and may contain
confidential, personal, and or privileged information. Please contact us immediately if you are not
the intended recipient of this communication, and do not copy, distribute, or take action relying on
it. Any communication received in error, or subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed.
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Hannah, Matt

Ce: Chen, Katrina; Chow. George
Subject: Re: Meeting today

Date: May 28, 2019 2:39:58 PM

Sounds good. Thanks for everything this session Matt and team.
Anne
Sent from my iPhone

> On May 28, 2019, at 2:36 PM, Hannah, Matt <Matt.Hannah@leg.bc.ca> wrote:

>

> Hey all,

>

> I'm going to suggest that we cancel today’s meeting. I’ve got another meeting scheduled at that time that I can’t
reschedule. I'll reach out to your staff to find a regular time for a weekly check-in for non-session weeks.

>

> Matt
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Eelix Liang

Subject: Re: Meeting with Becky's Group
Date: May 22, 2019 12:09:07 PM

Ok

Sent from my iPhone

> On May 22, 2019, at 4:05 PM, Felix Liang .22 > wrote:

=

> Hi Anne,

=

> [ have talked to Rainey, who is the communication person of Becky’s group. She will be meeting with you this
Friday, May24, 2019 at 11 A.M. in your constituency office .

=

> Felix

> Sent from my iPhone
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Chung. Apollo

Subject: Re: MLA Kang April Travel Mileage (Updated).pdf
Date: May 12, 2019 4:03:06 PM

5.22

Anne

Sent from my iPhone

> On May 11, 2019, at 12:55 PM, Chung, Apollo <Apollo.Chung@leg.bc.ca> wrote:

=

> Maybe we should consider a live doc like google doc
=

> Sent from my iPhone

=

>> On May 11, 2019, at 8:53 AM, Kang, Anne <s.17
>>

>> Morning, Gurbrinder,

>>

>> Here is the outside-constituency travel mileage calculation.

>>
>> Anne

>>

>> <MLA Kang April Travel Mileage (Updated).pdf>
>>

>>

>> Sent from my iPhone

s Wrote:
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Kang, Gurbrinder
Subject: Re: Oops! | have guests today
Date: May 29, 2019 2:14:28 PM

Yes I can talk to Mable.
Anne
Sent from my iPhone

> On May 29, 2019, at 1:53 PM, Kang, Gurbrinder <Gurbrinder.Kang@leg.bc.ca> wrote:

=

> Can you check with Mable if she can do , she has time after QP, And I will send note to whips office
=

>G

> -----Original Message-----

> From: Kang, Anne

> Sent: May-29-19 1:02 PM

> To: Kang, Gurbrinder <Gurbrinder.Kang(@leg.bc.ca>

> Subject: Oops! I have guests today

=

> Hi Gurbrinder,

=

> Sorry for the last minute scramble. I have guests coming over today for QP. Can someone help take my duty for
30min?

=

> Thanks, and my most sincere apologies.

> Anne

=

> Sent from my iPhone
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From: Kang, Anne

To:

Cc: §.22

Subject: Re: Polio Walk 2019

Date: May 15, 2019 10:13:56 AM

Thank you so much, Gabor ans $-22 ,
It would be a delight for me to be part of your meaningful event. See you soon!

Thanks,
Anne

Sent from my iPhone

On May 15, 2019, at 10:01 AM, Gabor Gasztonyi <s.22 > wrote:

Dear Anne!

Thank you so much for accepting our invitation to say a few words at our opening
ceremonies for this year’s Polio Walk. We have scheduled you briefly for 9:38 am
at the River Market, New Westminster in the Central Food Court Area. Parking is
available adjacent to the Discovery Center. We have many lower mainland Rotary
Clubs participating including three from Burnaby.

Should you wish also to donate and or register for the walk you may do so at the
following link: www.bit.ly/endpolionow2019

Thanks so much,
Gabor

Gabor Gasztonyi BA MPA

s.22
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Yeunq. Lucinda HLTH:EX
Ce: Kang. Anne HLTH:EX
Subject: Re: PSAK Event

Date: May 7, 2019 3:30:08 PM

This is really cool, but unfortunately, I need to be back at my constituency.
Thanks for thinking of me.
Anne

Sent from my iPhone

On May 7, 2019, at 2:51 PM, Yeung, Lucinda HLTH:EX <Lucinda.Yeun v.bc.ca>
wrote:

Hi Anne,

Is this something you'll be interested in? It's an announcement about affordable
seniors rental housing in Peachland.

Lucinda

From: Djonlic, Matt MAH:EX

Sent: May 1, 2019 12:12 PM

To: Yeung, Lucinda HLTH:EX <Lucinda.Yeung@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: PSAK Event

Hey Lucinda,

Wondering what PSAK’s schedule is like on May 315'? We are having the official

opening of Residence on 6t a new 74 unit affordable seniors rental apartmentin
Peachland. The units are for seniors and people with disability. Since it is seniors
housing thought I'd reach out and see if this event interested the PS? It is the day after
session and would require booking a flight.

Matt Djonlic

Executive Assistant to

Hon. Selina Robinson

Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing

and Minister responsible for TransLink

C: 778-584-4398| E: Matt.Djonlic@gov.bc.ca
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Begg. Garry
Ce: Boutledge. Janet
Subject: Re: Regrets UFCW
Date: May 6, 2019 5:57:39 PM
Thanks, Garry!
s.22
Anne

Sent from my iPhone

> On May 6, 2019, at 5:56 PM, Begg, Garry .17
>

> All good Anne - look after yourself!! Garry
>

> From: Kang, Anne
> Sent: Monday, May 6, 2019 5:52 PM
> To: Begg, Garry <s.17 ; Routledge, Janet <8.17
> Subject: Regrets UFCW
>
>
> Hi Garry and Janet,
>
s.22

>
> Many thanks for your understanding!
> Anne

=

> Sent from my iPhone

wrote:
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Kang.MLA, Anne

Ce: Yeunq, Lucinda HLTH:EX

Subject: Re: Request for interview, "Good Times" Magazine
Date: May 27, 2019 12:29:51 PM

Sounds fun. I’'m best in June.
Anne

Sent from my iPhone

On May 27, 2019, at 9:51 AM, Kang.MLA, Anne <Anne.Kang. MLLA@leg.bc.ca> wrote:

We have a request for an interview.
Apollo
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Peter Feniak <pfeniak(@rogers.com>
Date: May 26, 2019 at 5:55:12 PM PDT

To: <anne.kang MLLA@leg.bc.ca>
Subject: Request for interview, '""Good Times'' Magazine

Dear Ms. Kang —

Peter Feniak here, writing on behalf of “Good Times” magazine, with a request
for an interview with you -- by phone --on the subject of seniors and seniors
programs in B.C.

I believe Meribeth Burton may have forwarded a letter of request to you on my
behalf. I"ve kind of jumped around looking for the best person to speak with.
Glad that I found you.

“Good Times” is a glossy national magazine circulated mostly by subscription
to a monthly readership of some 600,000 Canadians.

“Good Times” is published in Montreal, I'm a contributing writer based in
Toronto. Seniors make up a large percentage of the magazine’s readers.

We're doing a series of feature articles in which we introduce key elected
officials who speak for and about seniors.

Thus far, that has included features on ministers from Alberta, Saskatchewan
and Nova Scotia, in addition to the federal minister.

Innovative programs, newly vigourous ‘younger seniors', longterm care,
isolation and loneliness, transportation and housing — all of these subjects
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have emerged over the course of these interviews.

I'd want to talk with you about the successes and challenges of the
government’s work to support seniors, about what you hear from seniors and
their associations, about your own (early? lifelong?) contact with elders.

The proposed telephone interview would take @ 20 minutes. No pressing
deadline. Happy to do some research specific to B.C.

It would be great to speak in June.

As for the ‘presentation’ of the feature in the magazine, we hope to have access
to a few hi-resoltion photos to choose from (portrait, plus ‘in action with
seniors’)

Thanks very much.
Hope we can do this.
Best,

Peter F
www.peterfeniak.com

www,goodtimes.ca
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Chung. Apollo
Subject: Re: Reschedule
Date: May 9, 2019 1:58:48 PM

BC Chiropractic Association, and also a doctor upstairs from us.

Anne
- Pes 0T TeT M <ot m
< - £ Meuragen . .
T W
s Anrs
A a ! -
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s.22
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* Apollo Chung 0

Sent from my iPhone

On May 9, 2019, at 11:17 AM, Chung, Apollo <Apollo.Chung@leg.bc.ca> wrote:

Who’s moe?

Sent from my iPhone

On May 9, 2019, at 11:06 AM, Kang, Anne <817
wrote:

Hi Moe,

s.22

Can we postpone to another date?
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Thanks!

Anne

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Routledge. Janet

Subject: Re: Sub for Tuesday 4 to 5 pm?
Date: May 12, 2019 6:45:49 PM

Hi Janet,

I’m in the big house already from 5-6pm. I don’t mind doing the 4-5pm.
Anne
Sent from my iPhone

> On May 12, 2019, at 5:06 PM, Routledge, Janet €.17 wrote:

=

> Hello friends, I have a Finance and Audit meeting from 4 to 6 pm on Tuesday. Can someone sub for me in the Big
House from 4 until 57

> Thanks so much

> Janet

=

=

> Sent from my iPhone
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Routledge. Janet

Subject: Re: Sub for Tuesday 4 to 5 pm?
Date: May 12, 2019 6:49:10 PM

Hi Janet,

I spoke too soon. If someone has stepped up, let that friend sub. If you are still looking for someone, I can certainly
sub for you.

s.22 and I realize that I have an almost back to back duty/meetings on Tuesday, with an evening
of press gallery.

s.22 But I'm happy to help if you can’t find
anyone.

Warm wishes ,
Anne

Sent from my iPhone

> On May 12, 2019, at 5:06 PM, Routledge, Janet .17 wrote:

=

> Hello friends, I have a Finance and Audit meeting from 4 to 6 pm on Tuesday. Can someone sub for me in the Big
House from 4 until 57

> Thanks so much

> Janet

=

=

> Sent from my iPhone
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Liang, Felix

Ce: Chung. Apollo

Subject: Re: The 3rd International Conference of Traditional Medicines on Health and Wellness (ICTMHW) Congratulation
Letter - Revised Version

Date: May 13, 2019 4:36:49 PM

I don’t see an attachment.
Anne

Sent from my iPhone

On May 13, 2019, at 2:38 PM, Liang, Felix <Felix.Liang@leg.bc.ca> wrote:

Hello Anne,

Here’s the revised version of the congratulation letter to The 3 |nternational
Conference of Traditional Medicines on Health and Wellness, please take a look and
send back to me if there are anything else to be edited. Thank you.

Best,

Renee
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From: Kang, Anne

To: Mark, Melanie

Ce: Mark MLA, Melanie
Subject: Re: Visit tomorrow ?
Date: May 1, 2019 12:11:55 PM

Joy Masuhara, Ellen Woodsworth
Sent from my iPhone

On May 1, 2019, at 9:54 AM, Mark, Melanie <517 > wrote:

I need their names and yes you can intro we both don’t need to

From: Kang, Anne <5-17 >

Date: May 1, 2019 at 9:53:54 AM PDT

To: Mark, Melanie <17

Cc: Mark. MLA, Melanie <Melanie. Mark MIA@leg.bc.ca>
Subject: Re: Visit tomorrow ?

Hi Melanie,

Either you or me can introduce Ellen and Joy since we are all great friends. I am
okay either way. I have their bio.

Sure, if you can arrange QP tickets for them and have a staff meet up with them at
the upper rotunda at 9:50am, that would be great.

Thanks sister!
Anne

Sent from my iPhone

On May 1, 2019, at 9:44 AM, Mark, Melanie <8-17 > wrote:

I'd be happy to get her tickets for QP and to introduce her but I'm not
sure whose her MLA. Can you find out and ask her for brief bullets
of her bio

Someone will be able to intro her

From: Mark.MLA, Melanie <Melanie. Mark. MILA @leg.bc.ca>
Date: May 1, 2019 at 9:41:00 AM PDT

To: Mark, Melanie s.17
Subject: FW: Visit tomorrow ?
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Amy Ryder | Constituency Assistant | Hon. Melanie Mark, MLA
Vancouver-Mount Pleasant

P: 604-660-0707 | F: 604-398-3711 | 1070-1641 Commercial Drive V5L
3Y3

www.MelanieMarkMILA .ca | Like Melanie on Facebook! | Follow
Melanie on Twitter!

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a
specified individual and purpose. The information is private and protected by law. Any copying or
disclosure of this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are
not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any
attachments from your system. Thank you.

b% Help save paper - do you need to print this email?
From: WTC Information [mai
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 7: 00 PM

To: Mark. MLA, Melanie <Melanie. Mark. MI.A (@leg.bc.ca>; Kang, Anne

<17

Subject: Visit tomorrow ?

Hi Melanie and Anne,

Joy and I will be in Victoria for a few days as I am receiving a BC
Achievement Award tomorrow at Government House.

Will you be in session so that we can come visit the Legislation and
see you in action ?

All the best,

Ellen

604 328 8230

Ellen Woodsworth

International speaker and intersectional consultant on cities
Chairperson Women Transforming Cities International Society
Former Vancouver City Councillor
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From: Kang, Anne

To: WTC Information
Subject: Re: Visit tomorrow ?
Date: May 1, 2019 9:40:27 AM
Perfect!

Sent from my iPhone

> On May 1, 2019, at 8:44 AM, WTC Information <womentransformingcities@gmail.com> wrote:

=

> Hi Anne,

=

> We are so excited to see you and all the NDP in the legislature.

=

> How much info do you want?

=

> Joy could be introduced as

=

> Dr. Joy Masuhara is

> Co-Chair of Women Transforming Cities, also a Physician working with diverse seniors with a focus on culturally
appropriate care, and a Board member of SUCESS. She is a Clinical Assistant Professor, Faculty of Medicine, UBC.
She Co-chairs the SOGI Partner Constituency Group of the General Assembly of Partners, a multistakeholder civil
society advisory body to UN Habitat.

=

> [ could be introduced as in signature below adding

> Recipient of

> BC Achievement Community Award 2019

> Rosemary Brown Award

> India Mahila Award for Social Justice

> Named one of top 30 women Municpal politicians in history

> Etc see LinkedIn for details

=

> Hope this good?

=

> In Sisterhood

=

> Ellen

=

=

> Sent from my iPhone

=

>>On Apr 30, 2019, at 11:57 PM, Kang, Anne <s.17 > wrote:

>>

>> Hi Ellen,

>>

>> Thursday is most perfect!! QP is from 10-11am. I will be making a parliamentary statement that day, too! I or
my LA (Gurbrinder Kang) will meet up with you at the upper rotunda at 9:50am. I'll show her a picture of you so
she will know to look for you.

>>

>> Can you write me the way you and Joy would like to be introduced? Names and title and a little bit about your
award. I want to introduce you and highlight the both of you properly.

>>

>> Thanks!

>>
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>> Anne

>> Sent from my iPhone

>>

>> On Apr 30, 2019, at 8:00 PM, WTC Information
<womentransformingcities@gmail.com<mailto:womentransformingcities @gmail.com>> wrote:
>>

>> So could we visit on Thursday as I am getting the BC Achievement Award on Wed.
>>

>> Ellen

>> [cid:A5330A9A-9FD6-4C31-8D6C-7B79CCT49BFB @apple.com]

>>

>>

>> Ellen Woodsworth

>> International speaker and intersectional consultant on cities

>> Chairperson Women Transforming Cities International Society

>> Former Vancouver City Councillor

>> www.womentransformingcities.org<http://www.womentransformingcities.org>

>>

>> On Apr 30, 2019, at 7:39 PM, Kang, Anne .17 > wrote:
>>

>> That would be so cool, Ellen.

>>

>> Let us know what time. Perhaps we can reserve your QP tickets for you.

>>

>> Cheers,

>> Anne

>>

>> Sent from my iPhone

>>

>> On Apr 30, 2019, at 6:59 PM, WTC Information
<womentransformingcities@gmail.com<mailto;:womentransformingcities@gmail.com>
<mailto:womentransformingcities@gmail.com>> wrote:

>>

>> Hi Melanie and Anne,

>>

>> Joy and I will be in Victoria for a few days as I am receiving a BC Achievement Award tomorrow at
Government House.

>> Will you be in session so that we can come visit the Legislation and see you in action ?

>>
>> All the best,

>>

>> Ellen

>> <Screen Shot 2014-09-12 at 12.52.25 PM.png>
>>

>> 604 328 8230

>> Ellen Woodsworth

>> International speaker and intersectional consultant on cities

>> Chairperson Women Transforming Cities International Society

>> Former Vancouver City Councillor

>> www.womentransformingcities.org<http://www.womentransformingcities.org/>
<http://www.womentransformingcities.org>>

>>

>> <Screen Shot 2014-09-12 at 12.52.25 PM.png>

>>
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From: Kang, Anne

To: WTC Information

Cc: Mark . MLA, Melanie
Subject: Re: Visit tomorrow ?
Date: May 1, 2019 8:28:08 PM
Hi Ellen!

Congratulations on another well-deserved award!!! Melanie will be introducing you tomorrow. I'll remind her to
add this piece into her introductions.

Warm wishes,
Anne
Sent from my iPhone

> On May 1, 2019, at 5:48 PM, WTC Information <womentransformingcities(@gmail.com> wrote:
>

> Hi Anne,

>

> Unexpectedly the Board of the BC Achievement Foundation gave me the second annual Mitchell Award based on
my work inspiring others to lead as well as the BC Achievement Award.

>

> See u tomorrow at 9:50.

>

> Ellen

>

> Sent from my iPhone

>

>> On Apr 30, 2019, at 7:39 PM, Kang, Anne .17 » wrofe:

>>

>> That would be so cool, Ellen.

>>

>> Let us know what time. Perhaps we can reserve your QP tickets for you.

>>

>> Cheers,

>> Anne

>>

>> Sent from my iPhone

>>

>> On Apr 30, 2019, at 6:59 PM, WTC Information
<womentransformingcities(@gmail.com<mailto:womentransformingcities(@gmail.com>> wrote:

>>
>> Hi Melanie and Anne,

>>

>> Joy and I will be in Victoria for a few days as I am receiving a BC Achievement Award tomorrow at
Government House.

>> Will you be in session so that we can come visit the Legislation and see you in action ?

>>

>> All the best,

>>

>> Ellen

>> <Screen Shot 2014-09-12 at 12.52.25 PM.png>

>>
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>> 604 328 8230

>> Ellen Woodsworth

>> International speaker and intersectional consultant on cities

>> Chairperson Women Transforming Cities International Society

>> Former Vancouver City Councillor

>> www.womentransformingcities.org<http://www.womentransformingcities.org>
>>
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